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Acute Coronary Syndrome  

Priority Setting Partnership Survey 
 

Do you have questions about treatment and management  
of heart attacks that could be answered by research? 

This is an opportunity for you to help. 
If you are a person who has previously had a heart attack, or cared for someone who has 
previously had a heart attack, and are older than eighteen, we would like to hear from you.  
 
What are we doing? 
We are asking people who have a lived experience of heart attacks, their families and friends, 
as well as healthcare professionals who look after heart attack patients, to help us identify the 
top ten questions that they want answered by heart research. This will help guide heart research 
and make sure that researchers focus on the needs of people living with the condition. 
 
What do I have to do? 
Tell us the questions you have about heart attacks that you would like to see answered by 
research. Your questions in your own words are what we are looking for. The most important 
thing is to draw on your own experience and what is important to you. 
 
Who are we? 
The Acute Coronary Syndrome Priority Setting Partnership is a collaboration of clinicians and 
researchers from Royal Perth Hospital, University of Western Australia and Curtin University. 

 
To access the survey, please scan the QR code,  

or visit the following website: https://redcap.link/ACSPSP1 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey! 

This project has been granted ethical approval by the WA Health Central Human Research Ethics Committee (Approval Number RGS7185). 


